
Join Us in Spreading Holiday Cheer! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we are reminded of the importance of community, generosity, 

and kindness. This year, our organization is hosting a Christmas Food Drive to support those in 

need in our community through our outreach programs. 

We invite you to join us in making a difference by donating non-perishable food items. Your 

contributions will help ensure that families in need can enjoy a warm meal this Christmas season. 

Donation Details: 

• What to Donate: Canned goods, rice, pasta, grains, and other non-perishable food items. 

• Drop-off Location: [Insert Address] 

• Deadline for Donations: [Insert Date] 

Every donation, large or small, makes a significant impact. Together, we can bring joy and hope 

to those less fortunate during this festive season. 

Thank you for your continued support and kindness. Wishing you and your family a merry 

Christmas and a happy New Year! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


